
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome to summer and a bumper issue of the Bradley Newsletter 

Bradley Show 2017, Sunday 3rd September 

Building on the success of last year’s show (although hoping for better weather), the organisers have 
come up with another great line up of events.  All households should have received a Show Schedule by 
now; if you haven’t please pick one up at the village store. Headline attractions are: 

• Falconry display 

• Drumming workshops  

• Fun dog show 

• Poultry show 

• Tractor demonstration 

• Magician  

• Wool spinner 

• Archery and climbing wall 

• Mini motorbikes 

• Beer tent and afternoon tea tent with seating 

The old favourites are still there: fancy dress, greasy pole, inflatable slide and children’s races, tugs of 
war and craft stalls, all accompanied by a brass band and Drystone Radio, on site for the first time.  The 
Fell Races will feature prominently as always.  

Please note that exhibits for the big tent and dog, egg and poultry classes can be entered by anyone, 
village residents or not, so if you have visitors planned, get yourselves organised and enter lots! There’s 
something for everyone, and more. All entries need to be dropped at the Village Store by 5pm on 
Wednesday 30th August (late entries won’t be accepted this time).  

If you can help on Show Day by giving an hour of your time on a gate or in any other way, please contact 
Jill on jillwebster2@googlemail.com or Gwen on gwenherbert@icloud.com. Helpers are always needed, 
especially on the gates to collect entrance money and sell raffle tickets.  

We’re looking forward to a lovely day to celebrate the village coming together at the end of the summer 
holidays. Please let family and friends know and let’s make it another great success.  

To keep in touch with developments, visit the Bradley Show Facebook page – no previous FB experience  
is necessary!  
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Village Fund 

Bradley Show raises money for the Village Fund, which is available to any village community 

enterprise by application. This year funds have been given to the Cricket Club, the village hall toilet 

fund, both village churches, the Rainbows for trips, the Guides for tents, the WI for the upkeep of the 

flower beds beside the canal, the Kennet boat for running costs - amongst others. It also subsidised 

last year’s very successful pantomime booking at the village hall, and is delighted to be able to repeat 

that this year, this time with Cinderella. There will be two matinee performances on Saturday 11th 

November and Saturday 18th November.  

 

The Party in the Park has been 

made a bi-annual event, so we'll 

see its return next year. Please get 

in touch with Jill or her team if 

you'd like to help organise it. 

 



  

Neighbourhood Development Plan news 

The Bradleys Both Pre-Submission Consultation Draft Neighbourhood Development Plan 

was shared with the community during a statutory consultation last year.  

Since then, the Neighbourhood Planning Group have carefully reviewed all comments and 

feedback received and are now finalising the Draft Final Neighbourhood Plan prior to 

submitting it to Craven District Council. 

The final Neighbourhood Plan will then be submitted to an independent examiner, and 

once passed, it will proceed to a Referendum of Bradleys Both residents.  

A YES vote of over 50% of those voting will be required for the Neighbourhood Plan to be 

incorporated into Craven District Council’s Local Development Plan.  The Plan will then 

have statutory powers and will implement the vision for our community up to 2032. 

Traffic in Bradley 

In the consultation for Bradley Neighbourhood Plan, residents told the Parish Council 

that pedestrian, cyclist and vehicle road safety in and around Bradley was of top 

importance.  

Of significant concern to many were the Ings Lane / A629 junction for both pedestrians 

and vehicles, the lack of footpaths over the heath on the Skipton Road, and the wish for 

more 20 mph speed limits in the village centre. 

Following discussions with NYCC, the Parish Council has been told that road and signage 

improvements are provided based on budget availability and evidence of serious 

accidents and casualties. Fortunately, there have been very few recorded accidents in 

and around Bradley to date, but this means the village is not a priority for improvements. 

The PC have therefore asked for a site visit and meeting in Bradley with the Head of 

Highways. This is where the residents come in. The PC need to provide him with specific 

examples of our concerns and any incidents or near-misses that have not been reported 

but indicate the risk that a serious incident could occur at any time. 

If you have a road safety concern or had or witnessed a near-miss within or around 

Bradley that you feel able to share, please forward brief details to: 

clerk@parishcouncil.bradleyvillage.org or contact the clerk on 07505 142383. 

Please indicate whether you wish your name to be published or not, and also whether 

you would like to attend the meeting and/or roadside site visit with NYCC Highways, and 

include your contact details.  

Councillor Veronicka Dancer, on behalf of Bradley Parish Council 

01535 637002 
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Women’s Institute 

The WI is already an established part of the village fabric, witnessed by its very 

successful Great Get Together tea in aid of the Jo Cox Foundation.  

Upcoming events are: 

August 21st    Skipton Ukelele group, back by popular demand 

September  Annual Meeting 

October 16th    Derek Stansfield: watercolour painting 

November 20th  Basic First Aid/CPR 

December 11th    Christmas Party 

2018 programme in the process of being finalised. All enquiries to Kristine Forth 

on 01535 635772. 

Bradley Film Club 

Bradley Film Club is looking for Film Buffs!  Anyone interested in film and wanting to get involved in helping with the 

Film Club please get in touch with Simon Ward. He is ideally looking for 3-4 people who are interested in helping the 

film club grow, meeting just a few times a year. Contact Simon on simonward42@hotmail.com if you are interested. 

Bradley Rainbows 

Desperately seeking a 

superhero helper! Bradley 

Rainbows has lost its regular 

helper Charlotte, and Kal needs 

someone to help out with 

activities with some super 5-7 

year olds from September. 

Rainbows is only one hour a 

week during term time, and 

would suit anyone wanting to 

add some fun to their lives! 

Contact Kal through the Bradley 

Show Facebook page or the 

newsletter can pass on details. 

New to the village from September  

Bespoke Before and After School Activity Club in the Village Hall. 

Monday to Wednesday – 7.30am start, 6pm end, Thursday – 7.30am start, 

5.30pm end, Friday – 7.30am start, 5.00pm end.  

Run by a qualified teacher and sports coach; breakfast and a snack included, and 

a range of activities provided. For more information and prices, contact Charlotte 

McKeown charliemckeown81@gmail.com, 07988 688657. 

Assisted Wheelie Bin service 
If anyone in the village would like help getting their wheelie bins out for 
collection, please contact the customer helpline on 01756 700600 or write to: 
Waste Management Services, Craven District Council, 1 Belle Vue Square, 
Broughton Road, Skipton BD23 1FJ 

Malcolm Mattock 

memorial bench 
 

The Village Fund is going to 

purchase another bench for 

the playing fields dedicated 

to the memory of Malcolm 

Mattock, much loved and 

missed Bradley resident. If 

you wish to contribute, 

there’s a collection box in 

the Village Store. 

Bradley Village Hall 
The Hall and Meeting Room are available to hire. Costs per hour: 

• Village events – FREE 
• Bradley residents or charity rates: £5 (weekday), £10 (weekend) 

• Commercial rates: £10 (weekday), £15 (weekend) 
Contact: Greg Coughlin on 07808 142093 or villagehall.bradley@gmail.com 

https://sites.google.com/site/bradleyvillagehall/ to download the booking form 
 

New committee members are needed. Please consider joining the committee to help support 
this important resource for our village. 

The hedge outside the Village Hall has got very overgrown and is in desperate need of a trim in order to keep visibility 

clear when coming out of the drive. Do you know of anyone who could do it and has the right machinery? Please get in 

touch with the village hall committee on the numbers below, with names and contact details or quote for the price. 

Thanks.  

mailto:charliemckeown81@gmail.com
mailto:villagehall.bradley@gmail.com
https://sites.google.com/site/bradleyvillagehall/


REGULAR VILLAGE EVENTS 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Event Date and time Contact 

Music group for babies and young 
children in the Village Hall 

Monday 9.30am – 11.00am Just turn up 
 

WI (Women’s Institute) at the 
Village Hall 

3rd Monday of each month, 
7.00pm 

Eleanor 01535 632969 or 
Kristine 01535 635772 

Yoga in the Village Hall Tuesday 7.15pm - 8.30pm Sue Hartley 01535 631897 
 

Table tennis in the Village Hall 
£2 per session 

Tuesday 1.30pm to 3.30 pm 
and Friday 1.30pm to 
2.30pm 

01535 630470 

Open Mic nights at the Slaters 
Arms 

Fortnightly on Tuesday from 
1st August 

Enquire at the pub 01535 632179 
 

Toddle up and Sign – baby signing 
class, £5 per family 

Wednesday 1.30pm 
6 weeks over the summer 
from August 9th 

Liz@toddleupandsign.co.uk 
07533887649 

Pub quiz at the Slaters’ Arms pub Fortnightly on Wednesday 
from 27th July 

Enquire at the pub 01535 632179 
 

Fitness class in the Village Hall Wednesday 7.00pm-8.00pm liv@livlifefitness.co.uk 
 

Mums and toddlers get together 
in the Village Hall 

Thursday 9.30am – 11.00am Just turn up 

Brownies 
Open to girls aged 7-11 

Thursday 5.30 – 6.45pm www.girlguiding.org.uk/get_involved 
to register an interest 

Whist in the Village Hall 
Free event, open to anyone 

Thursday 7pm-10pm juneyousuf@sky.com 
 

Yoga in the Village Hall Friday 10am -11.15am annberryskipton@aol.com 
 

Rainbows 
Open to girls aged 5-7 

Friday 5.00pm-6.00pm  www.girlguiding.org.uk/get_involved 
to register an interest 

Coffee Morning at the Methodist 
Church 

First Saturday of each 
month,  
10.00am – 11.30am 

Just turn up 
 

Football training at the playing 
field 

 Secretary: David Spencer 
 07947 126231 

Bradley Film Club Evening shows in Bradley 
School hall, usually 6pm. For 
anyone in the village. 
Children should be 
accompanied 

bradleyfilmclub@gmail.com  

Congratulations go to the U13s cricket team, who won the Northern Section of the UAJCA league this 

season with a record of 8 wins, 1 draw, 1 defeat. Well done! 

All junior cricket enquiries to Matthew Buckmaster on 01535 631483. 

Please remember that the Bradley Newsletter is a community resource, created by two volunteers, from 

content forwarded by leaders of village clubs or events and currently funded by Craven District Council. If 

there is more that you would like to see in the newsletter, to receive it more regularly, or to help with 

content or distribution, please get in touch and let us know how you can help. 

Contact : thebradleynewsletter@gmail.com 

http://www.girlguiding.org.uk/get_involved
mailto:thebradleynewsletter@gmail.com

